
NOTICE OF PATH CLOSURE 

SECTION 14 OF THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATIONS ACT 1984 

BATH AND NORTH EAST SOMERSET COUNCIL 
 

Notice is given that Bath and North East Somerset Council in exercise of its powers under 

section 14 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 has temporarily introduced a path closure 

to public footpath BA8/31 commencing from a junction with public byway BA8/88 at grid 

reference ST 6377 6842 (Point A on the Notice Plan below) and proceeding in a generally 

south-easterly direction for approximately 311 metres to a junction with public footpaths 

BA27/7 & BA27/10d at grid reference ST 6402 6823 (Point B on the Notice Plan below). 

This path closure is required because of the likelihood of danger to the public; namely, the 

footbridge crossing the stream at ST 6393 6828 has lost two of its treads and requires repair 

before it will once again be safe to use. This closure by notice came into force on Thursday 

12th May 2022 and will be effective for 21 days. 

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: Public Byway BA8/88 – Stockwood Vale – Public Footpath BA27/9 

– Public Footpath BA27/7. Vice Versa 

Applicant Details: Tim Haynes, PROW Inspector, Bath and North East Somerset Council, 
Email: Tim_Haynes@BATHNES.GOV.UK, Telephone: 07855 515594 
 
Public Rights of Way Team 
Bath and North East Somerset Council 
Lewis House, Manvers Street 
Bath   BA1 1JG 
 

 
 
 
 
              Dated 12th May 2022 

  

 


